
TAILGATE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
The Tailgate dinner for our trial has been changed to Sunday, June 22nd starting at 
around 5 pm.  It will be held in the Gazebo at the Tunkwa Lake Fishing Resort which is 
located within Tunkwa Provincial Park.  BYOB and a chair and your appetite! 
 
 
TRAINING ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Please remember that access to all grounds for training must be on existing roads.  Nor 
driving or parking on the grasslands. 
 
Trial grounds will be posted and/or announced prior to the event and we ask that you do 
not use them for training the day before the trial. 


